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Bringing Learning to Life 

 22nd Janaury 2025 
Dear Year 6 Families, 

 
Year 6 Walker Art Gallery- Wednesday 29th January 2025  

 
Year 6 have been thoroughly enjoying their art unit of work exploring how art has changed 
in the 20th century. They have analysed, investigated and imitated a range of artists who 
will inspire their final landscape painting at the end of the unit of work.  
 
Children will be visiting the art gallery so that they can see a range of works from the artists 
they have been investigating first hand! We want the children to be immersed into their 
learning and bring their learning to life so we will be spending the day analysing as many 
pieces of 20th century art as we can! You will be able to see the children’s work that they 
create in our up and coming parents evening (March), when we will open the classroom up 
like an art gallery to showcase their wonderful pieces of art.  
 
The children will be travelling by train to and from Liverpool city centre with members of 

staff. We will depart school at 9.15am prompt and return to school by 2.45pm. Please collect 

your child from school at the usual time of 3.15pm; transport will be able to leave at their 

usual time.  

 
Your child should come to school wearing their full school uniform and a warm waterproof 

coat and suitable walking shoes. This will be a full day visit. Your child will also need a 

packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Your child will be provided 

with a school packed lunch if they currently receive FSM. 

 

As always, please can you log on to ParentPay and provide consent for your child to attend 

the trip as soon as possible. There is also a voluntary contribution of £5.00 for the trip. 

Please give consent and your contribution by Monday 27th January.   

 
We are looking forward to inspiring our children to create some amazing pieces of art. 
 
Yours sincerley, 
 
Mr Thomas 
Year 6 Class Teacher 


